
Apply Online!
Free and Reduced Meal Application

alpineschools.org
 Departments
  Nutrition Services
   Parents Zone
    Online Free & Reduced Application

The advantage to applying online is that your application is processed within 24 hours.
You will receive a letter within 3 to 5 days to let you know if you have been approved.
You can also call Nutrition Services at 801-610-8037 or 801-610-8038 the following 

day to find out if you qualified.
Paper applications are available at all school offices.

These will take up to 10 days to process.

Go to

Easy Online Meal Payments

You can make payments to your s tudent ʼs  meal
account quickly and securely using MyPaymentsPlus.MyPaymentsPlus

MyPaymentsPlus

Prepay with your credit card, debit card or e-check
Available 24/7 for your convenience
Free - no service fees
Free - access to purchase history and account balance information

Simply log on to www.                            .com and register to pay.

K12 eManagement Solution



NEW MEAL CHARGE POLICY 
 
In order to provide students and parents in the Alpine School District with the best 
possible service and accountability for school meals, the following procedures regarding 
student meal account balances will be implemented at the beginning of the 2015-16 
school year. 
 
 All students will be provided a regular school meal until their account reaches a 

negative $25.00.  
 Complimentary food items will be provided when a negative $25.00 has been 

reached. 
 For breakfast – the student will be provided a fruit cup 
 For lunch – the student will be provided a ½ cheese sandwich and a 

carton of 1% milk 
 The complimentary food items will continue to be provided until a payment has 

been made to bring the balance under the negative $25.00. 
 The Nutrition Services Office will send a collection warning letter to the parents of 

students that have reached the negative $25.00. 
 
Nutrition Services is committed to providing meals to all students, however, there is a 
responsibility on the part of parents and students to assure that there are funds in meal 
accounts. 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                       
Our school lunch menus have just gone digital! 
 
Using our new website, you can now easily view more information  
about what is on the school menu for breakfast and lunch each day. You  
will now be able to see an image and description for each food item, as  
well as nutrient and allergen information.                                          
 
This information is also available on our mobile app so you can get 
information when you need it, where you need it! Our innovative and 
interactive site makes your child’s school menu more convenient and 
informative than ever before.  
Go to our new website at alpineschools.nutrislice.com to find out more!                                   

http://alpineschools.nutrislice.com/

